
Here’s what’s in the newsletter this week!  

 Important dates for your diaries  

 Headteacher weekly update  

 Core Christian Value Awards  

 Owl Awards 

 General Information – staff thank you 

 FoSS Update  
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Weekly Newsletter 

21st July 2022 

Dates for your diaries      

Last Day of Summer Term    Thursday 21st July 

Inset Days 22/23    1st & 2nd Sept 22, 10th Oct 22, 20th Feb 23, 26th June 23 

First Day of Autumn Term    Monday 5th September 2022 



 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a fabulous end to the year! This week has just been a joyous time of celebration and wonderment at how 
talented, enthusiastic and supportive all the children are. 

The end of year performance was spectacular, not only for the amazing set created by Mrs Gwilliam, whose 
visionary skills should have her on the West end, but also because of how incredible the children were. It still 
astounds me that the performance you all saw was the first time the children had performed on the set (due to 
the sweltering temperatures) and yet you would have thought they had been out practicing for weeks. And not 
only were they phenomenal but also so supportive of each other. I also need to say a massive thank you to the 
staff whose hard work and dedication needs to be congratulated, including our amazing musical director Mrs 
Leitzell. 

Today we had the Leaver’s Service for our Year 6 pupils up at St Stephen’s Church and yet again, it proved how 
special the children are. It was so clear how much respect and love they had for each other and what an amazing 
support network they are. I have no doubt that every one of them will go on to do great things due to their 
courage, compassion and creativity and their love of the World around them. Well done Year 6! 

For families who are leaving us, please remember you will always remain part of our community and thank you 
for all that you have done. We also need to say goodbye to Miss Forni who is leaving us to go off and travel the 
world. She has been an exceptionally hard working and dedicated member of staff who will be very much missed. 

I feel very privileged to be part of such an amazing school community, where every single member wants what is 
best for each other and is prepared to do what they can to make it happen. You as parents and carers continue to 
show the utmost support for us and your children, which is why they are all outstanding people and our school is 
such a special place. 

I really hope you all have a fantastic much-deserved summer break and we look forward to welcoming you back 
on the 5th September 2022. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hanratty 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Core Christian Value Awards 

We were very proud to commend our Core Christian Value Award recipients in 
Celebration Worship today. Children from each class are nominated weekly for 
each of our Core Values: Courage, Compassion and Creativity. 

Courage           Compassion       Creativity  

Willow Arthur Pippa Olive  

Beech Rory & Eliza Sophia Clara         

Maple Alexia Melisa Seb   

Rowan Lola Harry Fred     

Oak Year 6 Year 6 Year 6  

       

 



GOLD: Oliver T, Tom M, 
Charlie A, Megan B, Isaac, 

Henry C, Charlotte, Finnegan, 
Charlie D, Isabelle, Lyla, Will 
J, Maddie, Florrie, Olivia M, 
William N, Cecily N, Sophie 
N, Seth, Hannah R, Jack S, 

William T 

SILVER:  
BRONZE: Diya, Reuben, 

Tom Mc, Viva, Molly, Erin, 
Ollie, Isabella, Bryony, 

Verity, Henry P 

House Point “Owl” Awards 

Bronze owl awards are given out to children who have earned 100 house points. 

Silver owl awards are given out to children who have earned 200 house points. 

Gold owl awards are given out to children who have earned 300 house points. 

This week we were delighted to present the following award: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Information 

All the staff would like to say a huge for all the incredibly generous gifts we have been given 

and for all the support you have shown us over the last year. It has been a great year and we are looking forward 
to seeing you all again in September, fully refreshed and ready to go! 

 

Lost property 

This bracelet was found on the school field.  

If it is yours, please contact the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FoSS Update 

 Date for next term – put it in your diaries now!! 

o Friday 16th September Family BBQ  - please note that the below FoSS Events Calendar 

incorrectly shows the BBQ happening on the 15th  

 
 


